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Monday 16th March 2020 8.45pm 

Partial closure of the school tomorrow - Tuesday 17th March 2020 

Years 7, 8, 10, 11 in school, Year 9 NOT in school 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Since the latest Government direction and guidance this afternoon, and our drafting of the letter we 

have just sent you, we are already now in the position where we do not have sufficient staffing levels to 

continue normal school operation. This is owing to people rightly and properly following the requirement 

to self-isolate according to that guidance. 

 

This means we will have to commence a planned programme of partial school closure starting with YEAR 

9 NOT BEING IN SCHOOL TOMORROW, TUESDAY 17th MARCH 2020, with the exception of any Year 9 

children who belong to families in our frontline services, doing their all to support communities at this 

terribly tough time - you know if you and your family are in this position, and so please ask your child to 

come to school as normal and report to the hall.   

 

If we do this, the rest of the school will be able to remain open tomorrow to all other year groups. We 

will communicate our plan for the rest of the week by lunchtime tomorrow to you all. 

 

Students in Year 9 should work from home accessing the FROG portal that Mr Hewitt mailed you all 

about on ePraise earlier today that is packed full of work for them to do. 

 

With our thanks for your continued support, 

 

Kathryn Marshall 

Headteacher 

 

 
 

    Headteacher: Miss K L Marshall BA (Hons) MA 
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